
 

Introduction to the draft Vision and Objectives Consultation (May 2017) 

The Neighbourhood Development Plan group began the process in May 2017 of starting to look at 
the draft Vision and Objectives (V&O) for the Neighbourhood Development Plan. 

The V&O will set the basis for the eventual plan policies. The group drew together a draft of a vision 
and 10 objectives based on what the community has already told us are important issues during 
previous rounds of consultation. 

At the annual Parish Assembly event on 24th May 2017 the community were presented with the 
draft and asked to leave comments on it. The draft and the representations made will now be used 
as the group moves towards a draft plan for consultation.  

 

 


